
Business Leaders (82 words) 
 
Many of Michigan’s leading business organizations already strongly support Proposal 1 for safer roads on 
the May 5 statewide ballot. The Board of the Small Business Association of Michigan (SBAM), for 
example, voted unanimously to support Proposal 1, noting that “better roads and a reliable transportation 
infrastructure are critical to a functioning economic and thriving small businesses.” I’m voting YES on 
Proposal 1 because it is supported by leading business organizations including SBAM, the Detroit Regional 
Chamber, and Business Leaders for Michigan. 


